
From: DeBose, Dominique
To: O"Neill, Terry; Jackura, Allison
Subject: Partnership statement
Date: Wednesday, June 22, 2022 12:22:34 PM

Hi Terry, 

I have yet to get official language confirmed by our board. But I know you're on a timeline so
essentially we agree: 

The Partnership for a New Phoebus agrees with the newly proposed regulations for restaurants
having not received any grave concerns from restaurant owners within the Phoebus District
and understanding the effectiveness of consolidating the current zoning requirements. 

Thank you! 

Dominique DeBose
Business Development Coordinator - Phoebus
City of Hampton | Economic Development
1 Franklin St. Suite 600
Hampton, VA 23669          
757-728-5171 direct
757-268-7890 cell
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